
 

PRESS RELEASE 

September 6, 2017 

 
We are pleased to share the following information pertaining to the Louis 
Riel School Board’s Annual Meeting of last evening. 
 
At that meeting, the Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson were elected for the 
2017 – 2018 school year: 

 
 

Chairperson:  Trustee Chris Sigurdson 
Vice-Chairperson: Trustee Sandy Nemeth 

 
The Louis Riel School Board looks forward to another year of positive 
growth and learning as our service to children and young people in our 
forty schools is guided by the Board’s Priorities. 
 
 

 
____________________________________ 
Duane Brothers, Superintendent of Schools 
204-257-7827 




